
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, students will be planning their apology letter ready to send off 

regarding Goldilocks’ inappropriate behaviour! They will plan, draft, write and edit 

their work. Our new topic will start the following week, entitled ‘Homes for 

Gnomes’. 

 

In Numeracy, students will be counting up and down in tenths. They will also be 
discovering how many grams are in one KG. They will be estimating and measuring 

objects to the nearest 100g.  

 
In Science, students will be investigating by collecting and using data. They will be 

interpreting this data, placing it into pictograms and bar charts. Great cross-

curricular learning next week, hitting Numeracy objectives within Science. 
 

In IPC, students will be continue looking at different types of art and giving their 

own opinion as to why art work can be regarded as treasure. Then the students 

will be looking at broken pieces of artefacts and they will use their archaeological 
knowledge to identify what they think the artefact would have been before it 

broke. 

 
In Art / Technology, students will be using water colour paints and pens to create a 

‘through the keyhole’ scene. Linking to science work on the senses, they will need 

to imagine what their eye might see through a magic keyhole. 
 

In ICT, students will be using their word processing skills, drafting and editing their 

thoughts and reflections of the year, ready to add to their end of year reports.  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  The week ahead in Year 3            (14 May - 17 May 2018) 



Notice & Reminders: 

 

 There is no school on Sunday 13 May due to half term holidays. Enjoy the day 
off! 

 As the weather has certainly warmed, please ensure water bottles and hats are 

making their way to school. These should be clearly labelled with names and 

classes. 

 During Ramadan, learning starts at 8:00. Reading and phonics starts the day so 

any late arrivals miss valuable learning time. Please ensure students arrive 

promptly at 7:50. The school day finishes at 13:00. 

 Global Campus is an online space for students to explore the power of 52 
schools across the world. There is plenty to do and see on the website so 

please encourage your children to access this space at home. For more 

information see https://globalcampus.nae.school/  

To log in via NAISAK follow https://alkhor.learn.nae.school/  
 Please see the assessment letters sent home this week for information 

regarding what will be in the end of year assessments. 

 A massive thank you to all of you who have supported the Year 3 trip to 
Kidzmondo. The children had an amazing time there. It was such a valuable 

learning opportunity! Please check Facebook for some of the photos from the 

day. 

 
 

Have a lovely holiday! 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 3 Team 
 

https://globalcampus.nae.school/
https://alkhor.learn.nae.school/

